From: Jessie Cheng [mailto:jcheng3@toronto.ca]

Sent: November 10, 2011 10:42 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Fwd: FW: Renewable Natural Gas Program Applications-permission to become observer

Hi,
I would like to obtain observer status for the attached hearing.

Thanks and regards,
Jessie

Jessie Cheng

Senior Engineer, Energy Management
Toronto Water, City of Toronto

Metro Hall, 18th Floor

55 John Street

Toronto, Ontario

M5V 3C6

Tel: 416-392-8863
e-mail: jcheng3@toronto.ca

>>> Edith Chin <Edith.Chin@enbridge.com> 11/10/2011 8:35 AM >>>
Hi,
Rob has forwarded your note to me.
You may contact the OEB for observer status by writing to them at:
Ontario Energy Board
P.0.Box 2319
27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4
Attn: Board Secretary
Re: EB-2011-0242 Renewable Natural Gas
Alternatively, you can email them at:
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Regards,

Edith Chin
Manager, Upstream Regulatory Strategy and Major Projects | Enbridge Gas Distribution | Tel: 416 753 7872



